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New Hope Residents Celebrate Fall at Bayne’s Apple Valley Farm 

To welcome the fall season, 
New Hope Valley residents 
were treated to an outing to 
Bayneȭs Apple Valley Farm in 
Freeland. Approximately 40 
residents, employees, family 
members, and nursing 
students shared in the dayȭs 
activities. 

 

Upon arriving, the group 
enjoyed a café-style lunch of 
sandwiches, wraps, and 
soups. Residents also filled 
up on fall staples, including 
apple cider, apple pie, and 

homemade donuts. After 
eating, residents mingled 
with the visiting SVSU 
nursing students and 
shopped for desserts and 
other treasures. Residents 
were also invited to pick out 
pumpkins and gourds to 
bring back to New Hope, 
which will be used to 
decorate the community. 
 

New Hopeȭs second annual 
trip to Bayneȭs was a great 
success, and is quickly 
becoming a fall tradition! 

Ollie and Liz smile for a 
mother-daughter photo at 
Bayne’s Apple Valley Farm. 

The following residents and staff members 
have October birthdays to celebrate! 

 

¶ Yvonne M. - October 2nd 
¶ Teri D. - October 2nd 
¶ Gerry D. - October 11th 
¶ James P. - October 14th 
¶ Virginia K. - October 16th 
¶ Taylor M. - October 24th 
¶ Dori A. - October 27th 
 

Saginaw Lego Exhibit 
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For the next few months, New Hope Valley will 

be home to the Saginaw Lego Exhibit! This 

stunning display features replicas of landmark 

Saginaw buildings, such as 

Potter Street Station and 

the Temple Theater. Scot 

Thompson, a registered 

nurse from Bay City, 

constructed the buildings 

using Lego bricks. To view 

the exhibit, stop by New 

Hope Valleyȭs front lobby! 

Happy Birthday! 



Family Pumpkin Painting 
Family members are invited to 
help their loved one paint a 
pumpkin on Tuesday, October 
14th, at 5:30 pm. Please RSVP to 
Dori Amthor, Front Desk 
Manager, by October 10th. 
 

Pumpkin Decorating Contest 
New Hope is hosting an employee 
Pumpkin Decorating Contest! 
Pumpkins can be carved or 
painted, and are due to New 
Hope by Friday, October 17th at 
noon. Residents will judge the 
entries before the Fall Fest, with 
three winners receiving cash 
prizes. 
 

Fall Fest / Open House 
This yearȭs Fall Fest and Open 
House will be held on October 
18th from 11 am to 3 pm. Please 
invite friends and family to join 
you in the festivities! 
 

Expansion Opening 
After several months of hard work 
and anticipation, the expansion 
will be open and ready for 
residents in the first week of 
November. 
 

Holiday Dinner 
This yearȭs Holiday Dinner will 
take place on Saturday, December 
6th. While it is still a few months 
away, we hope that providing 
advance notice will allow families 
to plan ahead for the busy holiday 
season. 

Upcoming Events  
and Reminders 
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Saturday, October 18th, promises to be 
an exciting day at New Hope Valley! Our 
annual Fall Fest will take place that day 
from 11 am to 3 pm. Attractions include 
live music, a bounce house, balloon 
animals, face painting, a Halloween 
costume contest, therapy dogs, baby 
goats, and much more. The community 
is encouraged to join in the fun! Food 
and beverages will be provided, and the 
entire event is free to attend.  
 

Guests are also invited to take a tour of New Hope Valley, 
particularly the finished areas of new construction. The 
expansion, which is approximately 13,000 square feet, will be 
move-in ready by the start of November. The space features 
15 additional apartments, a new activities space, a Ȱman-
cave,ȱ an enclosed courtyard, and several other amenities. 

2014 Fall Fest and Open House 

Afternoon at the Temple Theater 
 

Residents recently visited the Temple Theater for a showing 
of the classic film 4ÈÅ 0ÉÎË 0ÁÎÔÈÅÒȢ On September 18th, a 
group of 25 residents and staff members travelled to 
downtown Saginaw for an afternoon at the movies. Many 
residents had not seen the Temple Theater since it 
underwent extensive renovations, and were thrilled to see 
that it had been restored. One resident, Rita, had actually 
worked as an usherette at the Temple Theater as a young 
woman, making it an especially nostalgic trip! 

Thank You - SVSU Nursing Students 
 

We have had the privilege of hosting first semester SVSU 
nursing students over the past several weeks for their 
clinicals. They have planned and led group activities, joined 
us on outings, and worked on getting to know the residents. 
The studentsȭ final clinical days will be on October 1st, 2nd, 
and 3rd, so please take a moment to thank them for the time 
they spent with us! Over the past year, we have had over 70 
SVSU nursing students complete their clinicals at our 
community as part of our collaboration with SVSU. 


